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Greetings Parents, Guardians, and Students,

As the administrative Team of Conway Middle School, we would like to welcome you again to
the 2021-2022 school year. We are working to change our brand from the inside out by changing
the mindsets of our scholars, parents, guardians, and community. We are providing a positive
environment focusing on creating a Team atmosphere. Our CMS Team is focusing on raising the
bar for success through high academic standards. We are pushing our students to be successful
scholars every day.

Not only do we want our students to be successful scholars, we also want to make sure they are
healthy and remain healthy.  With that being said, as of today, we are happy to inform you that
we do not have any known cases of COVID in our CMS building.  We are following the current
CDC (Center for Disease Control) and the NCDHHS (North Carolina Department of Health and
Human Services) guidelines.  Protocols include proper wearing of masks (over nose and mouth),
frequent washing of hands (hand sanitizer dispensers throughout the building) and social
distancing (3 feet) to the extent possible.  Teachers and staff frequently reiterate and reinforce
expectations throughout the day.

We do ask parents and guardians to assist us in our efforts to keep all students and staff safe.  If
your child is sick or exhibiting symptoms of any illness, please have him/her stay home.  Having
your child to stay home when sick is essential in keeping infections out of the school and
preventing the spread to others.  Also, if your child has been tested for COVID, please keep
him/her home until a negative result has been received.

We are in the process of creating a dashboard to keep parents, guardians, students, staff and the
Northampton County community aware of our statistics as we all live through this pandemic.
We must be committed to working together to keep our students and staff safe daily!

Thank you in advance for all your help and support in keeping our CMS Family healthy and
safe!

http://www.northampton.k12.nc.us



